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September 9, 2004

NOTICE OF RESCHEDULED HEARING IN SPOKANE 

(To be held Monday, October 25, 2004, at 1:30 p.m.)

RE:
Consolidated Applications of Harold LeMay Enterprises, Inc. and Kleen Environmental Technologies, Inc., Application Nos. GA-079251 and GA-079254, Docket Nos. TG-040221 and TG-040248.

TO ALL PARTIES:

During the prehearing conference in this consolidated proceeding held on August 25, 2004, the parties indicated that they did not object to changing the date for the Spokane hearing from Thursday, October 28, 2004, to Monday, October 25, 2004.  The Commission has rescheduled the hearing to October 25, 2004.  

A hearing to address the needs of shippers for the service proposed by the applicants in the Eastern region of Washington has been rescheduled from Thursday, October 28, 2004, to Monday, October 25, 2004, beginning at 1:30 p.m. in the Evergreen Conference Room located in the Offices of the Attorney General, 1116 W. Riverside Avenue, Spokane, Washington.
Sincerely,

ANN E. RENDAHL

Administrative Law Judge

